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Greetings, EHUE Families,

It’s hard to believe we have already wrapped up another quarter! Our EHUE stars
have been hard at work and we’re thrilled to share some of the amazing things our
students have accomplished!

As we dive deeper into our theme, “Lights, Camera, Action! Spotlight on Learning,”
inspired by the book Lotte’s Magical Paper Puppets by Brooke Hartman, we’ve
experienced some truly spotlight-worthy moments. Our students recently
completed their winter STAR assessment. This important tool helps us track their
progress and growth this year, while also providing valuable insights that guide our
instructional planning. We’re incredibly proud of the growth we’ve seen and are
excited to continue tailoring our instruction to meet the unique strengths, needs,
and interests of each student.

Our Music Department continues to deliver an
incredible series of performances over the past month! "
It’s been inspiring to witness the dedication and hard 9
work that have gone into these events. Every iy 1
performance is a testament to the effort our students

and staff have putin, and it’s clear how much pride
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they take in showcasing their talents. Be sure to check N
out some of the recent concerts recorded by PRTV! y
Our ensemble teams were spreading the holiday cheer '
by visiting different areas of the building to play ' ®

festive tunes before our winter break!
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Our students are buzzing with excitement for the upcoming Battle of the Books,
with the kick-off meetings taking place last month! We’re thrilled to share that this
year, we have the largest number of teams ever enrolled in Grade 4! It’s wonderful
to see so many students eager to participate and engage in this fantastic reading
challenge. As a reminder, we have shared the Battle of the Books dates in our
upcoming events below.

On January 20, we celebrated the life and legacy of Martin Luther King Jr. Our
school has been honoring the life and legacy of Dr. King through a variety of
engaging and meaningful activities. Our entire school community participated in
the morning announcements, where we discussed Dr. King’s life, legacy and lasting
impact on society. Each biome continues to engage in activities such as reading
books about Dr. King, participating in thoughtful discussions, creating art projects,
watching videos and reading articles to gain a deeper understanding of his
monumental contributions. Student work will be displayed throughout the building,
highlighting their reflections and creative expressions as a tribute to Dr. King.

On January 24, we will have our RAMS Way Refresh Assemblies! Our RAMS Way
Committee and H.E.R.D. have been hard at work planning this assembly for our
school community. We will meet by grade level and review our RAMS way
expectations with students, as well as engage in some fun games to remind us of
the RAMS way! Additionally, all grade levels will celebrate earning their RAMS Way
Quarter 2 reward on February 14.

Upcoming Events: EHUE Website Calendar
January 24: Grade 6 PTO Dance 6:30 - 7:.00 PM
January 29: Grade 4 Orchestra Concert
February 5: World Read Aloud Day

February 14: Valentine’s Day Parties

February 17: No School

February 18 - 21: Random Acts of Kindness Week
Febraury 20: Grade 4 Battle of the Books 7PM
February 27: Grade 5 Battle of the Books 7PM



https://edenhall.pinerichland.org/calendar1
https://edenhall.pinerichland.org/calendar1
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We look forward to another great quarter with our EHUE stars!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Colleen Berezo, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Principal

Mr. Michael Rose, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Assistant Principal
Mrs. Emily Dunker, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Assistant Principal



